
SUSPENSION OF FILING OF THE APPEAL / MOTION 
FOR RECONSIDERATION FOR PCB1 PAYMENTS 
WITH REPORTS FILED BEYOND THE 60 DAYS 
REQUIREMENT DUE TO PROVIDERS’ TRANSITION 

TO ELECTRONIC FILING OF PCB1 REPORTS
As per PhilHealth Circular No. 015, s-2014, Item No. IX, Section 3, it states that:

“only PCB1 provider reports that are submitted within sixty (60) days from the 
effectivity of this issuance shall be processed. PFP for reports submitted beyond 
this deadline shall be forfeited. The PCB 1providers, however, may file an appeal 
for payment of PFP to the PROs.”

In due consideration of the PCB providers to acquire information technology resources 
and establish connectivity and / or partner with an Electronic Medical Record (EMR) 
service providers, please be advised that submission of motion for reconsideration or 
appeal as a requirement for late PCB reports shall be suspended.

This advisory shall take effect covering PCB reports for 2016 and 2017.

For any questions / clarifications, you may contact the PCB Team at telephone number 
(02) 441-7444 local 7575 or email address pcb-philhealth@googlegroups.com.

For your information and guidance.
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